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MONTHLY TOWN FIRE MEETING 

January 28th, 2019 

Meeting called to order at 18:30 by Chief Jason Brown. 

 East Baldwin North Baldwin West Baldwin 

Budget    

Reserve    

Association    

The minutes from November-December meeting were distributed and accepted. 

 Old Business 

• Area chiefs’ meetings are constructive. 

• 5” hose failed during testing.  Will need a pallet to be picked up and replaced free. 

 East Baldwin 

 North Baldwin 

• E5 is now in service.   Pump has been tested. 

 West Baldwin 

 New Business 

• Kezar Falls asked to use compressor to fill bottles. Much discussion on sharing of 

maintenance cost for compressor and fill station.  Suggested splitting annual cost of 

maintenance with towns using. 

 East Baldwin 

• Flag pole needs to come down. 

• Measurements taken for hose replacement. 

• Need to be sure to keep propane tank clear. 

• Tarp on E1 and E5 is ripped. 

• On Tank 1 be sure to shift to reverse before taking out to release brake. 

 North Baldwin 

• Need to make sure there is 3’ of water under strainer when pumping to avoid picking up sand. 

• Dump valve will be fixed in June. 

 West Baldwin 

• Will schedule work on station 3 after town meeting. 

Meeting adjourned at 19:40 PM. Next meeting at Baldwin Community Center Monday, February 25, 

2019 at 6:30 PM.   

 


